
 
 
                                                                                                   November 3, 2021 
 
 
 
It is almost two years since we last had a meeting of the Pelham Historical Society. We 
met on February 15,2020, just before Covid 19 became a factor in all our lives and the 
lockdowns began. Now, at last, we feel ready to get together again.  
 
                       On Saturday November 27 we will hold our AGM   
                                                         at 
                               Kirk-on-the-Hill, Haist Street, Fonthill 
                                                  at 2.30 pm. 
 
Of course, there will need to be certain restrictions as required by the church: 
 
We will require attendees to show proof of vaccination and wear a mask. We will record 
everyone’s attendance for contact tracing. 
Seating will be more scattered than usual and the speaker will use the PA system. 
 
There will be a business meeting, the main purpose of which is to approve the financial 
statement for the 2020-21 fiscal year and the operating budget for the 2021-2022 year.  
The president will ask for a motion to extend the term of the members of the Executive 
Committee until a full election can be held. 
Memberships (still $5) will be due at this meting. 
 
  Our speaker will be Michelle Vosburgh and her topic, a very appropriate one, 
   
  A Resilient Community: Disease, Epidemics and Pandemics in Port Colborne’s  
                                                       Past                                                


